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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW.
Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

December 22, 2014

Re: Notification of Reduced Power
KKLU(FM), Lubbock, TX (FIN: 5174)

Dear Ms. Dortch:
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On behalf of Educational Media Foundation ("EMF"), the licensee of noncommercial FM
radio station KKLU, Lubbick, Texas and pursuant to Section 73.1560(d) of the Commission's
rules, this letter is to notify the Commission that KAER has been operating at reduced power
since December 10, 2014.

KKLU has been operating below 90% of its authorized power since December 10, 2014
due to a transmitter failure. EMF is hopeful that repairs will be completed and it will be able to
return KKLU to full power operations in the next few weeks. In the unlikely event EMF is
unable to return KKLU to full power operations within 30 days, EMF will request special
temporary authority to allow KKLU to continue operating at reduced power, as required by the
Commission's rules.

Should there be any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary N 'Connor
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